
From: McWilliams, Katherine
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: Cave Springs WWTP System Testing; Permit No. 4893-WR-3
Date: Monday, May 07, 2018 7:13:58 AM

4893-WR-3_Correction on Timeline for Testing
 

From: Barret Knutson [mailto:bknutson@mce.us.com] 
Sent: Thursday, May 03, 2018 4:08 PM
To: McWilliams, Katherine
Subject: RE: Cave Springs WWTP System Testing; Permit No. 4893-WR-3
 
Katherine,
 
Although the operator was very confident in the 30 day timeframe, as described in my previous
email, today he contact me and specified that the minor system repairs and testing will take 60
days. I wanted to relay this information to you ASAP, so that the department can make the
necessary decision for releasing the permit to public notice.
 
Please contact me with any questions or concerns.
 
Respectfully,
 
 
Barret R. Knutson, E.I.
Project Designer
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From: Barret Knutson 
Sent: Friday, April 27, 2018 11:41 AM
To: McWilliams, Katherine <MCWILLIAMSK@adeq.state.ar.us>
Subject: Cave Springs WWTP System Testing; Permit No. 4893-WR-3
 
Katherine,
 
It has been determined that minor system repairs and testing to collect actual values on dripfield
capacities should take 30 days.
 
Please contact me back if you have any questions or concerns.
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Thanks,
Barret
 
Barret R. Knutson, E.I.
Project Designer
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